SANCTITY OF
HUMAN LIFE 2025

January 19, 2025 is Sanctity of Human Life

PLC

HEALTH @D CLINIC

where compassion meets care

Sunday. Pastors, churches and life organizations

across the country use this day to bring

awareness, encouragement, and support to
those who protect vulnerable human life. This

year's theme is “Life Shines in Darkness.”

The PLC Health Clinic and The Langdyn House Maternity Home are right here in your community,
working to advocate and stand boldly to protect every preborn child from the harm and
destruction of abortion. We welcome financial and material donations to keep our services
available, but even more important to us are your prayers. Please pray specifically:
* For all to believe that every child in the womb is made by God through his powerful and
sovereign act in creation. (Ps. 139:14)
¢ For unity in the sanctity of preborn human life and for protection of every unborn child. (Phil
2:1-4)
* For the PLC Health Clinic Staff, Volunteers and Board of Directors to be strengthened and
encouraged. (2 Cor. 13:11)
» For each encounter with an abortion-minded / vulnerable patient to be Spirit led and that

they would feel the love of Christ through our actions. (1 Ptr 3:4)

* For spiritual protection over our ministry and that no weapon formed against us shall prosper.
(Is. 54:17)

SUNDAY, JANUARY 19, 2025

Code to give online, or you can make a
check out to PLC Health Clinic.

We thank you for your ongoing support of
this vital ministry! SO0,
N

GIVING ALL LIFE A CHANCE TO LIVE

If you would like to help us continue our

work with a financial gift, please use the QR

215 North Market St. / Van Wert Ohio

www.plchealthliclinic.org
419-238-9177 email: plc1@plchealthclinic.org
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